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Just a short stroll or golf cart ride 
from the Country Club of Sap-
phire Valley, At Last Lodge is a 
custom-built, gated estate featur-
ing artisanal, elegant finishes and 
the ultimate in creature comforts. 
Secluded and peaceful, the 4.7+ acre 
property is flat with many enclaves 
to enjoy outdoor living, such as a 
chimney garden with a wood burn-
ing fireplace from the 1800s, a koi 
pond, waterfall, and a stone patio 
with a fire pit.  An impressive entry 
door with a one-of-a-kind bronze 
relief welcomes guests into this en-
tertaining haven, the heart of which 
is the gourmet kitchen offering a 
Wolf cooktop, Bosch appliances, and 
an eat-in dining area for eight with 
a fireplace.   One of four natural 
stone fireplaces throughout the 
home, the massive fireplace in the 
living room is framed by 24-foot 
cathedral ceilings, while two massive 

chandeliers add to the grandeur of 
the space. This luxurious retreat is 
well-suited for one-level living, with 
the master suite, family room, and 
office all located on the main level. 
The master suite leaves nothing to 
be desired, with incredible walk-in 
closets and a walk-in shower, jetted 
tub, and heated floors in the master 
bath. Rich wood covered walls and a 
fireplace bring warmth to the office 
and sitting room. Five well-appoint-
ed guest suites provide plenty of 
room for family and friends to relax 
after gathering around the fireplace 
on the screened entertaining deck 
to dine al fresco.   Other features 
include a whole-house sound system, 
security system, irrigation system, 
central vacuum system, and an elec-
tric dog fence. An elevator makes 
this 6,240+/- square-foot home hand-
icap accessible. Golf Club Estates is 
easily accessible and centrally locat-
ed with shopping, restaurants and 
outdoor activities just minutes away. 
Membership to the Country Club of 
Sapphire Valley is by invitation only.
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